HALF HOLLOW HILLS CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

HIGH SCHOOL EAST

HEALTH OFFICE
50 Vanderbilt Pkwy
Dix Hills, NY  11746

						June 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians:
New York State law requires parents/guardians to give the school an immunization record that shows that their child has received or has an appointment to receive the required vaccines in order to attend school.  This record may be from a health care provider, health department, or an official immunization record from the child's former school.
All 12th grade students must have proof that they have received the Meningococcal A and C vaccine (Menactra, Menveo, MenACWY), given after the age of 16, in order to attend school.  Students that do not provide proof of immunization by the first week of school may be excluded within 2 weeks from that date in September of 2022.
Please note:  Meningococcal B (Trumenba, Bexsero) is NOT required for school attendance.
Please contact your health care provider to make sure your child has what they need to attend school this fall and send to the Health Office as soon as possible.
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